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Good afternoon, 

  I am opposed to this bill because of the impact it will have on homeowners.  The 

state, county, and city (if applicable) wield tremendous power on influencing how 

homes are built.  To limit a home size after being lost to a natural disaster is a double 

"whammy" on affected homeowners.  I don't believe the government should influence 

how a homeowner rebuilds.  When does the overreach by government cease.   

  Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

Michael Hooper 

 

 


